St. Anne’s Promotes
Lauzon to Commercial
Officer

Jody
Loan

Eileen M. Danahey, President & Chief Executive Officer (CEO)
of St. Anne’s Credit Union, along with its Board of Directors,
are pleased to announce the promotion of Jody Lauzon to
Commercial Loan Officer. Ms. Lauzon has been with St. Anne’s
Credit Union since 2005, most recently serving as Credit
Analyst/Portfolio Manager where she facilitated comprehensive
credit analysis, collaborating with the Commercial Lending
team by providing superior service to the members that receive
commercial financing from St. Anne’s Credit Union. In her new
role, she will continue to expand the Credit Union’s portfolio
of commercial loans, helping borrowers achieve their financial
goals by tailoring the Credit Union’s available business
product and service suite to the members’ defined strategic
objectives.
Ms. Lauzon earned a Bachelor’s Degree in Accounting from the
University of Massachusetts in Dartmouth and has 16 years of
experience in the financial services industry, predominantly
in commercial lending roles at St. Anne’s Credit Union.
Throughout her career at St. Anne’s she has made many
advancements,
holding
the
positions
of
Credit
Analyst/Portfolio Manager, Business Loan Specialist, Quality
Control Analyst and Member Service Representative preceding
this latest promotion.
“We are pleased to expand the Commercial Lending team to keep
up with our increasing growth and promote Jody to Commercial
Loan Officer. As we continue to place strategic emphasis on
providing high-quality services facilitated by seasoned
personnel, Jody is well-prepared to take on the additional
responsibilities that come with her new position,” said Carlos

DaCunha, Senior Vice President and Chief Lending Officer of
St. Anne’s Credit Union. “Jody is committed to providing
valuable support and service to our members and their
businesses while contributing to the Credit Union’s overall
success and will continue to help move this organization
through our next phase of growth.”

